
PBIS/CLASSDOJO

At Westropp, we are actively working to maintain a positive school environment.

PBIS

Clara Westropp School will continue using a Positive Behavioral Interventions and Support
(PBIS) for the 23-24 school year. School staff will be teaching and reinforcing expectations
based on Westropp’s 3 main rules:

⮚ Be Respectful.
⮚ Be Responsible.
⮚ Be Safe.

This year, we will continue using ClassDojo and Wildcat Bucks as a part of our Positive
Behavior Intervention and Supports system for kindergarten through 4th grade students.

Here is how it works:

Teachers use ClassDojo as a tool for students to earn Dojo points for meeting classroom
expectations. The first opportunity students have each day to earn a Dojo point is for
attendance-coming to school and being here on time. Students can earn 4 or more Dojo
points EACH day. Dojo points are tracked through ClassDojo. Students who earn the minimum
number of points each month will earn a field trip at the end of the month. Students who DO
NOT earn the Dojo points needed to attend the trip will remain in the school with their
classroom teacher to work on review or make-up work. Students who have earned the trip
MUST have a signed permission slip before they can get on the bus.

ClassDojo can be used to communicate with your student's teachers. Sign up today! Be on the
lookout for sign-up information from your students' teachers in the next few weeks.

Students can also earn Wildcat Bucks from any adult in the building throughout the school day
when they are caught meeting building expectations or doing something great. Wildcat bucks
can then be use at our PBIS store, where students can purchase snacks and other fun items.


